
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FCA  
We meet every Friday morning 

before school. Different guest 

speakers come to share a positive 

word with our kids. Jason Ramos 

was our guest speaker was from 

Waco and talked about the poor 

choices he made in JH and HS and 

how the Father rescued him to a 

life of freedom and loving others.  

 

Spring is in the air at HJHS! 
You never know who you might see on campus 

welcoming peeps.          The Easter Bunny showed up to 

greet students at morning drop-off to encourage all to 

have an EGG-cellent day!  Hiding amongst all the activities 

happening, you might even find a unicorn spreading 

magical cheer! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

6th grade students 
discussed affirmations and 
the positive impact they 
can have on their school 
environment. Students 
looked through a list of 

101 personal thoughts and 
affirmations and made a 

list of their top 10 
favorites. Some students 

chose to share their 
favorite affirmation in the 
affirmation photo booth. 

 

8th graders joined the 6th grade quest to spread positivity. They 
discussed positive thinking, read positive affirmations and shared 
their own personal favorites. They created a positivity wall in the 
hallway to remind themselves to finish out the school year in a 

positive mindset. 

6th/7th grade Applied 
reading students used 

technology to research and 
share inspiring quotes. The 

quote had to have a 
personal meaning. They 
enjoyed illustrating and 

sharing their own quotes. 
Students were so proud of 
their work they wanted to 
share them with everyone 
around the school in hopes 
that maybe at least one 
other person would be 

inspired. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students continue to be recognized and given a KEY to wear on their lanyard 

when they have been set apart for modeling Growth, Resilience, Initiative, 

and Tenacity! Their journey to empower themselves continues through their 

learning!         #KnowledgeEmpowersYou        #GotGrit 



 

 

 
 

   

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th Grade Writing 
Mrs. Green’s Writing class enjoyed a Commas Escape Room activity in class. Students tried to solve 

activities involving different ways to use commas in a sentence. This strategy will come in handy to help 

us be more successful on our writing STAAR next week. Can you guess how many were able to escape?  

 

8th Grade ELAR 

Within Mrs. Marshall’s & Mrs. 

Moulder’s PreAP classes, the 

students have been reading The 

Giver. The novel explores Jonas’ 

world in a would be utopia. At 

the age of twelve, the children 

are assigned a job for their 

lifetime. In class, our students 

were given an assignment 

randomly and had to think 

critically about their role in 

Jonas’ world as well as their 

own. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cheerleaders 
Tryouts were held to select the HJHS cheerleaders 
for the 2018-2019 school year.  The candidates were 
required to learn a cheer, chant, and dance.  They 
practiced together over a two-week period before 
tryouts, working to perfect routines, jumps, and 
tumbling.  Congratulations to the 2018-2019 cheer 
squad that includes Olivia Bauerschlag, Fashion 

Davis, Delta Johnson, Justyce Johnson, Haley Gober, 
Marisol Herrera, Kyla Parks, Alyseia Peterson, 
Catalina Ramirez, Caroline Scarborough, Jayla 

Slaton, and Morgan Ward. 
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Campus administration joined in on the fun! One student even 

decided to make his costume an impersonation of Mr. Lewis! 

Students 

that wore 

shirts with 

words on 

them daily, 

during Word 

Awareness 

Week, were 

entered into 

a drawing for 

a prize! Here 

is our grand 

prize winner 

at the end of 

the week! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                     
 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

6th Grade Scientists! 

We started off the 

month by turning in 

our biggest 

assignment of the 

year - space projects!  

The creations 

submitted were simply 

amazing!!  We filled 

the hall with models 

and diagrams of 

everything from 

planets and galaxies 

to nebulas and rovers.  

After our space unit 

ended, we started our 

geology unit.  We 

learned about the 

three different types 

of rocks and the rock 

cycle. Then, we 

created a rock cycle 

craft and we even 

made our own igneous, 

sedimentary, and 

metamorphic rocks 

using crayons!  We’ve 

had a great month in 

science class! 

 

6th grade social studies 

In Mr. Long’s Class we began our 

book study of A Long Walk to 

Water by Linda Sue Park.  The 

book talks about how someone' s 

status was determined by how 

many   cows one had.   Young boys 

also    molded cows out of clay. 

We   spent some time one day to 

see how we would do making some 

clay cows.    

 

8th Grade Science 
Before leaving for our 
three-day weekend we 
had an opportunity to 

do a discovery lab. 
Students were able to 
observe and work with 
dry ice. What is dry ice, 

what happens as it 
“melts”, what is the gas 
being released, what 
happens if you try to 
contain it?? These are 
some of the questions 
students were able to 
answer through the 
lab. It is a great lab 

because not only is it a 
fantastic learning 
experience but it is 

also FUN! 

 


